
Come grab a tag from our Angel Tree to give back this
holiday season and help a local family in need. We are
also participating in Santa’s Anonymous to support
our #Timberwolves families as well this year. If you
would like to register, please do not hesitate to reach
out as we take every measure to prioritize
confidentiality. 

All are welcome to join us for our Holiday Concerts
taking place on:

Friday, December 13th at 9:30am for our ECDP
and Kindergarten families and 
Friday, December 13th at 6pm for our Grade 1 - 6
students and their families. 

#TIMBERWOLVES

SEASON

FOLLOW US

HOLIDAY

Facebook, Instagram & Twitter (X)
@TimberleaSchool

NAZIA HISCOCK,
PRINCIPAL
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DJ Q-PID AT ANNUAL
HALLOWEEN DANCE
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Halloween Dance
The costumes, the food, the glowsticks and SO MUCH FUN was had by all. A special shout out to the

amazing staff at Timberlea Public with their support of the event! It wouldn’t have been possible
without you. A special thank you to our TSPA for paying for the DJ for all to enjoy! Thank you to

School Council for organizing our parent volunteers. 

In collaboration with RCMP, Bylaw Services, SCWB and AHS we would like to bring to your
attention concerns regarding the increase in the use of E-scooters. At this time E-scooters are
illegal on sidewalks, roadways etc. Bylaw is working with the municipality to have E-scooters

included in the Alberta Traffic Safety Act. This will take some time and we believe that E-scooters
will be a very popular item for Christmas this year. 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE RE: E-SCOOTERS FROM RCMP, BYLAW, SCWB AND AHS
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CO-ED & GIRLS
TRIPLE BALL
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Our Co-Ed team competed at the Fun Tournament this past month, while our Girls team
competed at the Girls Competitive Tournament. The Girls exceeded their expectations to come
in 2nd in the round robin, making it to the championship bracket playing at Syncrude Sports &

Wellness. We are so proud of our student-athletes and their amazing coaches!
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FRISBEE ROB, 
13-TIME GUINESS
WORLD RECORD

HOLDER WOWED
THE CROWD!
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Remembrance
Day

Great job by Paige for hosting our
Remembrance Day assembly to

honour the veterans. We even had
a current serving member in the

audience!



Follow Us @TimberleaSchool

#Timberwolves




